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CIRCULAR 

 
 
6 November, 2008 
 
 
PENCOM/INSP/P&R/CIR/11.2008/07 
 
 
To:  All Pension Fund Administrators, Closed Pension Fund   

Administrators and Pension Fund Custodians 

 

POSTING OF AUDITED ACCOUNTS ON OPERATORS’ 

WEBSITES 

 
Further to the circular on minimum information to be posted on a PFA’s 

website, RR/CIR/P&R/08/06 of 23 June 2008, and pending the approval 

and issuance of the Guidelines for Auditing of Pension Funds, all PFAs, 

CPFAs and PFCs are henceforth required to post their audited 

accounts, including those of the pension funds which they administer, 

on their websites. 

 
Please ensure prompt and strict compliance. 

 

 
G. E. USORO (MRS.) 
Head, Policy & Regulation Department 


